
State of California  

Department of Transportation 
 

 

Nucor Tubular Products  
 

 

Has Successfully Completed the 

Department Facility Audit for the Following: 
 

 

Steel Pipe Piling – Class R 
 

 

Effective Date of Certificate  
August 2020 to August 2022 

   

Facility Location                                                                                Mohammad Fatemi, Branch Chief 
                                                                   Statewide Materials Support Branch 
                                          Office of Material Management and Independent Assurance 
 

Successful completion of the Department’s Facility Audit indicates that the Facility has adequate resources and a documented process in place that enables it to produce a quality 

product according to the Department’s Specifications and Standard Plans. 

Modification to the process, materials and procedures documented in the successfully completed audit may result in immediate termination of the fabricator’s audit. Fabricators 

are required to submit and receive approval of amendments to audit documentation prior to implementation of modifications. 

This certificate is the property of the California Department of Transportation and may be revoked due to failure to maintain the Department’s standards. 

For the most current audit status of this facility, please see the Department’s website:  http://www.dot.ca.gov/hq/esc/Translab/OSM/smdocuments/Internet_auditlisting.pdf 

Questions regarding the audit process may be directed to the Statewide Materials Support Branch, Office of Materials Management and Independent Assurance, 5900 Folsom 

Boulevard, Sacramento, CA 95819 

2000 Independence Avenue NW 

Decatur, Alabama 35601 


